
ARE YOU LOOKING FOR A RECEPTION 
CLASS PLACE IN SEPTEMBER 2025  

OR AN IN-YEAR TRANSFER?   
 

Then come and join us at Bishop Wilson Primary School 
on Saturday 5th October between 10am and 12 midday  

to see what we have to offer.   
Alternatively, visit our in session Open Mornings (no need 
to book, just come and take a look) Tuesday 1st October 

9.30 to 11am & Thursday 3rd October 9.30 to 11am.  
We are a small village school, with a big heart  

and lots to offer the children in our care.   
Enjoy a tour of our nurturing school, while your children 
engage in forest school activities in our school grounds. 

Look at the learning spaces, enjoy a hot chocolate  
and have a chat with staff.   

Reception children 2025 and their parents are invited 
along with children and parents who may be looking  
at an in-year transfer - as we do have some spaces  

available in other year groups.   

 Open Morning, Autumn Activities  
& Forest School Sessions  

 at Bishop Wilson Primary School   

Spaces are limited,  
so register your interest  

without delay using  
the QR code. 

Bishop Wilson CE Primary School l Puddington Lane l Burton l Neston l Cheshire l CH64 5SE

Saturday 5th October 2024 
From 10am until 12 midday

Book with  
QR code 
below!


